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Telephone (02) 4325 8222

Director, Committees
Legislative Assembly
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir/Madam,
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Please Quote 13486946
Paul Anderson:CWJ
11 June 2013

49 Mann Street
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PO Box 21
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Thank you for referring the letter from the Legislative Assembly to us on 19 April 2013.

| forwarded same to senior staff within Gosford Council and advise that the letter appears
to consider a possible extension pipeline where gas already exists (gas supply only).

Therefore our request of Andrew Gee MP (Chair of the relevant Committee) be advised of
the need to consult with Councils to determine the best tracks for laying any new

pipelines.

The other terms of reference seem to relate to the State Government Services.

Yours faithfully

rson
séneral Manager

Gosford City Council





